
Welcome to our 1st Newsletter regarding next years AGFR Tournament 
being hosted by Charlestown Rotary Club Inc and held at Pacific Dunes 
Golf Club from the 1st May (Registration date) through to the 6th May 
2016.

Registrations can be done online https://agfr.org/tournament-2016/ 
and click on the link .You will also be able to access accommodation 
sites in the area ,  see our Non Golfer Tours and take a journey through 
the Pacific Dunes Course via their own webpage. We have also added 
a Sponsor and Prize Givers page which will be adjusted to include new 
Sponsors and Prize Givers as we move towards the event plus we have 
an additional link for local tourist attractions. 

Unfortunately the Mercure Hotel is no longer our Major Sponsor, 
however they have given us some excellent rates which can be accessed 
by going into the website indicated above and then click on AGFR 2016 
Tournament website. Then click on Accommodation and then go to the 
designiated webpage for the Mercure Hotel.

We also have had the Oaks Hotel Resort & the Lure Apartments in 
Salamander Bay and Nelson Bay give us very competitive daily rates and 
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these may be good for participants who are looking for two bedroom 
apartments, although they have one bedroom units as well. Check them 
out also on our website by clicking on our Accommodation page and 
follow the prompts.

Other accommodation venues can be seen on the Port Stephens 
accommodation webpage. Stockton Beach Holiday Park have advised 
that they will also offer a 10% discount to anyone who stays at the Park 
whilst the AGFR Tournament is on so just make sure if you wish to stay 
there that you let them know who you are.

Please note that we have changed our hit off time to 9.00am instead of 
8.00am and that we will now be holding our Presentation Dinner at 
Pacific Dunes Golf Club.

We look forward to seeing you all next year and if you require any further 
information on the event please do not hesitate to call me.

Regards
Bill Pitt 
Tournament Director AGFR 2016
0407492703


